
Brighton Planning Commission Minutes 

September 19, 2016 Meeting 

 

Minutes of the September 19, 2016 meeting of the Brighton Planning 

Commission, held in the town hall in Island Pond at 4:00 PM.  Attending were 

Jeanne Gervais, Scott Gowdy, Ted Grout, Jerry Goupee, Marty Frizzell and Joel 

Cope. 

1.  Jeanne called the meeting to order at 4:00. 

2.  The board continued working on the town plan, which will expire in 2018.  

Marty Frizzell, chief operator at the Water and Sewer Plants, attended to bring 

the board up to speed on work accomplished since the last town plan was 

written.  He also gave the board a list of future projects that should be listed in 

the town plan. 

4.  The board approved the minutes of August 15, 2016. 

5.  Zoning Administrator: Joel reported on zoning activity. 

6.  The board authorized the town Clerk’s office to receive paperless Notices of 

Act 250 applications. 

7.  The board accepted the resignation of Jerry Goupee from the Planning 

Commission. 

8.  Meeting adjourned at 5:10. 
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